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February 2018 NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to our newest TV Chapter Members 

Paul Maidel, Brenna Moore, Melynda Roland, Eric Sarmento, Mark 

Trent, Robert Van Dyke, Portland Sportsman’s Warehouse #204 & 

Hillsboro Sportsman’s Warehouse #230. 
 

Pacific Northwest Sportsmen’s Show at the Expo Center 
February 7-11th—This is one of the most comprehensive sportsman shows 

around, with vendors for all outdoor activities.  It only comes to Portland once a 
year! Please come visit our booth in space #730. Come purchase raffle tickets 
for a chance to win your choice of a Henry Big Boy .44 magnum, a 20 Gauge 
Legacy Over/Under shotgun, a Bowtec Diamond Compound Bow or $500 Cash. 
There will only be 1000 tickets sold. The price for tickets are — 1 ticket for $5 or 
5 tickets for $20. The winning ticket will be drawn on March 13th, 2018.  

The 35th Annual Fundraising Banquet is almost here!  

Remember the early bird deadline is February 15th, 2018. If you have your 
registration and payment in by that date, then you will be entered for a chance 
to win the Early Bird prize — a Thompson .308 Winchester.  

With each Full Table Package purchased, at one time, then one gun will be 
included in that #5 Table Package Purchase. (See #5 on the registration, 
contact us for any questions.)   

The Les Schwab Raffle prize this year is a Howa 6.5 Creedmoor rifle.  Purchase 
your tickets on the banquet registration form or from a board member. Ticket 
prices are 1 for $10 or 3 for $25.  There will only be 250 tickets sold. If you want 
Les Schwab Raffle tickets, then contact any of the board members or select it 
on your banquet registration form and get it turned in. Tickets will be sold first 
come, first served. 

We are also having a compound bow, optics and rifles on the Wall of Dreams 
this year.  We will have the General Bucket Raffle, Silent Auction, Live Auction, 
Rose Raffle, Grab Bags, Games, Youth raffles and other youth activities as 
well.   

We are putting together a slideshow for the evening, so make sure that you 
send in those outdoor and hunting pictures to Melody Kind at 
hidden_valley1@hotmail.com or text them to 503-502-0611. 

Please let us know if you would like to volunteer to help at the banquet.  We are 
needing help for setup and tear down, setting up the auctions and games, 
running the games, youth activities, runners and help out with registrations etc.  

ADVERTISING—We offer advertising for a flat rate of $100 per year.  This 

will be in the form of a business card, included somewhere in the newsletter.  If 
you are interested in advertising your business, please send an email to 
TVCOHA@outlook.com and we will get you the information. 



A BIG Thank You to Travis Simpson for being our guest speaker. Above are some recent successful hunts for 

Travis, his pronghorn and bull elk. Travis is a teacher at Laurel Ridge Middle School in the Sherwood School District. 

Travis has a goal to get students more engaged with the outdoors. Travis started the Titan Archers Archery team, who 

meet weekly.  It is part of  a year long elective program that he pitched then implemented at Laurel Ridge Middle School 

called Outdoor Living.  The class focuses on teaching skills that the students can use throughout their lives. Some skills 

they learn are knot tying, rope building, primitive foods, fishing, fire starting, archery, water purification, survival kits 

and map and compass. The students learn how to make their own cordage and survival bracelets.  This year they gath-

ered, dried and processed walnuts in the native foods portion. They build their own denatured alcohol stove and so much 

more. They are working together and sharing the knowledge that they have learned with others like their friends an fami-

ly. It is probably the most talked about class and Travis is proud to say that the students look forward to his class and it is 

a reason for them to look forward to going to school. It really has a lot of family involvement as not only are the students 

talking about the skills that they learn but they are passing the skills on to their families.  The parents are also interested 

in the skills learned and the activities, making it such a valuable experience. The parent teacher club believes in this pro-

gram and helped with funding.  They partner with NW Steelheaders for fishing skills, with Cabela’s for workshops and 

gear.  They brought in Trapper John to come 

speak on trapping and wildlife.  He brings in 

a wealth of knowledge about the wildlife 

and how to take then process them.  He is a 

great speaker!  The Titan Archers volunteer 

at the Tualatin Wildlife Bird Festival by run-

ning their archery range at the Sylvan Arch-

ers Nottingham Tournament in Sherwood. 

Travis came to us for support for the archery 

program.  Since then, we have developed a 

partnership with them, where we help out at 

each others events.  We love what Travis is 

doing and fully support his program and the 

kids - The Titan Archers. It is such a fantas-

tic program that I truly believe should be 

taught in all schools.  

I look forward to hearing more about the 

great things they will continue to do.  

Newsletter by Melody Kind 
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February 6th—Board Meeting 7pm @ Scottie’s Auto Body 
 

February  21st — Chapter Meeting 7:00pm at  Coyote’s Restaurant Bar & Grill  
5301 W Baseline Road, Hillsboro OR 97123 
Guest Speaker is — Bill Rau 
 
We will be selling Les Schwab Raffle 
tickets at the next Chapter Meeting! 
 
February 7-11th—We will have a 
booth at the Pacific NW Sportsmen’s 
Show and we will have at least one 
gun raffle going on.  

Come see us in booth  #730 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 


